## Licensing

From: Lothian Scot Borders Licensing East Mid Lothian

<LothianScotBordersLicensingEastMid@Scotland.police.uk>

**Sent:** 09 January 2024 13:59

To: Licensing

Subject: RE: Folley Hotel, North Berwick - Review [OFFICIAL]

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

## **OFFICIAL**

7

Good Afternoon Gillian,

We have had absolutely no contact from anyone at the Folly since the owner attended the board meeting in November so I've got nothing to update you with unfortunately.

Kind Regards,

Lee Wilson PC 12294 / J973

East Lothian Liquor & Civic Licensing Officer
Police Scotland | Tranent Police Station, High Street, EH33 1LW
(Currently at Dalkeith Police Station – 07866219088)

Email: lee.wilson2@scotland.police.uk

Website / Làrach-lìn: www.scotland.police.uk

Twitter: @policescotland

Facebook: www.facebook.com/policescotland



From: Licensing [mailto:licensing@eastlothian.gov.uk]

Sent: 09 January 2024 10:03

To: Harling, Karen (Licensing) <kharling1@eastlothian.gov.uk>; Lothian Scot Borders Licensing East Mid Lothian

<LothianScotBordersLicensingEastMid@Scotland.police.uk>

Subject: FW: Folley Hotel, North Berwick - Review

Hi Lee & Karen

Please see email below from Carlo, requesting an update on the above premises for the January Board. The papers need to go to Committee on Friday.

Gillian Herkes
Licensing Officer
Democratic & Licensing Services
John Muir House

## Licensing

From:

Licensing Standards Officer

Sent:

09 January 2024 12:25

To:

Licensing

Subject:

RE: Folley Hotel, North Berwick - Review

Good afternoon,

I have no further comment or information to present in relation to the Folly Hotel.

Kind regards,

Licensing Standards Officer
East Lothian Council
Licensing, Administration and Democratic Services
John Muir House
Haddington
EH41 3HA

Tel: 01620 827478 Mob: 07774 435158

Please note the LSO is not permitted to provide legal advice and can only assist you with guidance as to what is required under licensing legislation . It is recommended that you consult with a licensing agent or solicitor if you require legal advice on matters.

For additional guidance please see the East Lothian Licensing and Forum Website - <u>East Lothian Licensing Forum | East Lothian Council</u>

## Licensing

From:

Licensing

Sent:

09 January 2024 10:15

To:

'The Folly Hotel'

Subject:

Suspension of Licence - The Folly Hotel, North Berwick - November 2023

**Good Morning Mr Cotton** 

Hope you are well.

Further to your attendance at the East Lothian Licensing Board on 25<sup>th</sup> November, 2023, when the Board made the decision to suspended your licence and ask that you come back to the East Lothian Licensing Board in January 2024 with an update. The Clerk has asked for an update and also to let you know that you are requested to attend the Licensing Board on Thursday 25<sup>th</sup> January, 2024 at 10am. This again with be a virtual meeting and an Agenda and details of how to join will follow in due course.

Kind regards

Gillian

Gillian Herkes
Licensing Officer
Democratic & Licensing Services
John Muir House
Haddington
East Lothian Council
01620 820114
gherkes@eastlothian.gov.uk

